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June 24, 2009

Mr. Joe Salama

S-Works Construction Corporation
310 Barlow Road

Williamsburg, VA 23188

Dear Joe.

I just wanted to take a moment and thank you and the rest of the S-Works team for such a
great job on the expansion of the fitness center here at Governor’s Land. You set an
aggressive completion schedule and met it while providing a quality product.
Adjustments to the design by the Foundation were handled seamlessly and priced {airly.

I also appreciate the fact that you suggested ways to reduce the overall cost while
maintaining the integrity of the design. I look forward to using you on our next project.

Sincerely,

A OO N
Dave King
General Manager

2700 Two Rivers Road Phone (757) 253-6976 Fax (757) 253-0320






